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Mayl   School   Board   Meeting  
Waterville-Elysian-Morristown  

PreK-12th   Grade  

 

 
PreK-6   Grade  
Surveys   to   evaluate   our   time   in   Distance   Learning   have   been   sent   out   to   parents,  
certified   staff,   support   staff   and   students.   The   Administrative   team   will   use   the  
information   gathered   to   help   inform   any   future   Distance   Learning   plans.   
Construction   is   well   underway   at   both   the   Waterville   Elementary   and   Morristown  
buildings.   There   are   visible   changes   daily!   
 
On   May   13,   K-4   grade   teachers   gathered   at   school   to   welcome   students   as   they  
returned   distance   learning   materials.   Students   were   greeted   with   signs   and   treats.  
 
On   May   15,   5th   &   6th   grade   teachers   gathered   at   Morristown   School   to   say   goodbye   to  
students   as   they   returned   their   distance   learning   materials.  
 
Summer   School   plans   are   quickly   evolving.   With   recent   MDE   guidelines,   we   are  
working   to   create   a   plan   that   will   ensure   student   and   staff   safety.    Students   attending  
summer   school   will   be   receiving   information   in   the   mail   soon.   
 
We   have   rescheduled   our   spring   Preschool   screening   for   early   September.  
 
Kindergarten   Round-Up   will   be   rescheduled   for   late   August.   Date   to   be   determined  
pending   construction   progress.   We   are   working   to   stay   in   communication   with  
incoming   Kindergarten   families.   
 
 
7-12   Grade  
Graduation   plans   continued   to   evolve   the   month   of   May.   We   have   received   approval  
with   our   graduation   plan   from   Le   Sueur   County   Public   Health.   Graduation   is   now  
planned   for   Friday,   May   22.  
 



The   Night   of   Excellence   was   held   virtually   last   Wednesday,   May   13.   In   total   there   was  
over   $23,000.00   in   scholarship   awards   from   local   entities   and   over   $20,000.00   from  
outside   scholarships.   
 
I   am   proud   to   announce   the   Class   of   2020   Valedictorian   and   Salutatorian.   Kelsey   Kuball  
is   this   year’s   valedictorian,   she   has   achieved   3.992   GPA   and   is   the   daughter   of   Nathan  
and   Shannon   Kuball.   Akalie   Molitor   is   this   year’s   salutatorian,   she   has   achieved   a   3.963  
GPA   and   is   the   daughter   of   Richard   and   Jackie   Molitor.   Both   Kelsey   and   Akalie   have  
been   heavily   involved   in   school   and   community   activities.   
 
WEM   celebrates   25   Honor   Students.   To   earn   this   honor   students   must   achieve   a  
cumulative    3.0   GPA   throughout   their   high   school   career.   Each   honor   student   received  
honor   cords.  
 
On   Thursday,   May   14   many   staff   members   attended   a   senior   send-off   along   Common  
Street.   We   had   all   but   2   seniors   attend   the   send-off   and   it   was   a   truly   wonderful   time  
to   see   our   seniors,   allow   them   to   personally   receive   their   awards   from   the   Night   of  
Excellence   and   provide   a   final   WEM   meal.   


